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 …  MHAA® Strong and getting stronger  …  … leading the way as the FIRST and ONLY exclusive Miniature / Small Horse  
                         Registry, proudly moving into our 34th year servicing the needs of Members around Australia and beyond !   ...   …  
 

Dear Members,  
 

Plans are well under way and entries are coming in for our 2023 National Show which is being held at the Dubbo Showgrounds with 
Bump-In from 12 noon  Tuesday 21 February, 2023 with the Show to commence on the evening of Wednesday 22 February, 2023 
and concluding on Saturday 25 February, 2023, with Bump-Out Sunday 26 February, 2023.   
 

The National Show Schedule, Conditions of Entry and all National Show Forms are on the MHAA® website. 
 

If you are wondering if your Horse is eligible to enter the Futurity Classes at the National Show, listed on the website are the Mares 
nominated and if the Dam of your Horse has been nominated, then your Horse is eligible to enter the relevant Futurity Class at the 
Show.  If you have any queries with regards to Futurities or Mare Nominations email admin@mhaa.com.au    
 

National Show Entries close on Tuesday 31 January, 2023 and need to be paid for by that date, but to assist Members spread their 
National Show expenses, Stables and Camping do not have to be paid until Friday 10 February, 2023.   However, to assist with 
planning Stable and Camping requirements, it would be appreciated if Members could advise what they require with regards to 
Stables and Camping as soon as possible.    
 

All Stable and Camping bookings and enquiries should be directed to Margaret or Colin Lawson   Phone: 02 6358 8422    
Mobile: 0466 903 141    Email: mhaanationalshow@gmail.com 
 

All National Show entries and enquiries should be emailed to our dedicated National Show email mhaanationalshow@gmail.com      
 

If you have any Registrations, Upgrades or Transfers you need to do, or have any registration queries, email admin@mhaa.com.au      
to discuss, so that we can assist you get these processed if they are required for the National Show.  
Also in this regard, if anyone is waiting on paperwork and wishes to enter the National Show, don’t hold up your entries, enter the 
Show and put Membership Renewal / Registration / Upgrade / Transfer pending, whichever applies. 
 

If you have a Horse that is Revoked, i.e., over 4 years 6 months old and not upgraded to Permanent Adult, this can be processed 
without having to pay the Revoked Fee, as National Committee have extended the Amnesty on Revoked Fees until  
28 February, 2023.    
 

If anyone has a Horse that has a Permanent Adult Registration and wishes to apply for a Permanent Height Card, the Form is on the 
website and you could have your Horse measured for the Permanent Height Card at the National Show.   If you have any queries 
regards this, email admin@mhaa.com.au    
 

This E-News is being forwarded to everyone who was a Financial Member at 31 July, 2022 and so if you wish to renew to attend the 
National Show, you only need to pay the relevant Membership Fee, as we are not charging the late fee this year.   Therefore, all you 
have to do is complete the Membership Renewal Form which is attached and if paying via EFT or Credit Card, all you have to do is to 
email the form to admin@mhaa.com.au        
 
 

National Committee of Management  
Miniature Horse Association of Australia Inc  
 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It is also subject to copyright. If you have received it 
in error, confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you must not disclose or use the information in it. Please notify the sender by return email and delete it from your system. Any review, retransmission, 
dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.    Any personal information in this email must 
be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act. 
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